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We’re looking for a new design  

for our Grumps T-Shirts! 

 

 

If your design is chosen, you’ll be given $100 

cold hard cash (all in ones… muahahaaaa)! 

You’ll also have your name on the back of the 

new  shirts (we give credit where it’s due – 

soooo, you’ll have about 35 minutes of fame). 

We are extending this offer to the public, so get 

your ideas in quick! Submit your ideas to 

shevin@grumpstexas.com or send your design 

with Monday’s paperwork (aka give to your 

manager). 

The deadline for idea submissions is April 30!  

 

Design must include Grumps logo on front (wherever 

you’d like to put it) 

We’ll handle the backside of the shirt based on your 

artwork on the front. 

We look forward to your creations! 
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What They’re Saying…. 
Granbury’s expansion is the talk of the town! Look for a 

grand opening soon! 

“We were travelling through and stayed a night in 

Granbury. We read the reviews and stopped by 

Grumps for dinner. Fast friendly service, great 

burgers and the sweet potato fries were my 

favorite. My husband tried a local brew and found 

it interesting. Great atmosphere and a great 

price. If we're in town again, we’ll come back.”   - 

K.C. from Houston 

K 

Upcoming Events 
 April:  

Dog Month!!! 
The Return of Blue Bell 

 
 May: 

Mother’s Day – Tell Your Mom how much you 
love her! 

 
 June:  

Father’s Day – appreciate that man!  
Summer Time is Here! 

  
  
  

Shout Outs! 
Welcome to the team all New Hires: Reagan, 

Matt, Carlos, Morgan, Chandler, Hailey, Hector, 

Kandice, Kaylee, & Raquel. Thanks for joining 

this fine establishment! 

Thanks to Burleson & Cleburne stores for 

partnering with Support Our Soldiers (SOS) in 

May to help collect needed supplies for our local 

troops! 
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